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Commissioners;

JOE GARCIA, CHAIRMAN
J. TERRY DEASON
SuSsAN F. CLARK

E. LEON JACOBS, JR.

Mr. Larry Bello, President

Capital Services of South Florida, Inc.
8280 NW 27th Street, Suite 511
Miami, FL 33122

RE: DOCKET NO. 991546-T1

Dear Mr. Bello:

This is in response to your recent letters concerning your claim that you paid the 1998
regulatory assessment fees on June 25, 1999. I have again checked the Commission’s records, and
we do not show receipt of your payment or form. Please provide me with a copy, front and back,
of your canceled check and I will investigate further. Please respond in writing by December 7,
1999.

In the meantime, if you have any questions, just let me know. I can be reached at (850) 413-
6502-voice, (850) 413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at pisler@psc.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

Sacte Q- ade

Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance

Division of Records and Reporting (Docket No. 991546-T1)
Lt
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